
School Health Advisory Council 
February 17, 2016 

MINUTES 
 
 

 Tammy Bright called the meeting to order and welcomed all members at 12:07 pm.  
 

 Members present: Tammy Bright, Katie Cunningham, Matt McWhorter, Pam Lea, Christi Gregory, 
Teresa Morton, Jason Middleton, Melissa, Belen Morgan, Ashley Evertson, Kim Crawford, Brent Shields, 
Brenda Opela, Victoria Childress, Garrison Brady, Lanita Perry. 

 
 

 Approval of September 16, 2015 minutes 
o Brent Shields made motion to approve; Christi Gregory seconded; motion carried. 

 
 

 School Gardens on the Elementary Campuses-Lanita Perry, Gerard Elementary 
o Lanita showed the PowerPoint  
o Lori Rose of Hill College is a very enthusiastic support for school gardens-she willingly gives 

many hours of her time  
o Several campuses have or are starting gardens 
o Lanita aswered questions from the committee 

 
 

 Miscellaneous Information 
o Hill College hosts a Poster Conference May 6th from 1:00-3:00 – Katie Cunningham 

 Students create a poster with steps of a very simple experiment 
 The poster is hung on a wall 
 People come around and ask questions about the experiment 
 Gives students exposure to college 

 
 

o Attendance is up at Cleburne ISD this year! – Tammy Bright 
 Thanks to our nurses for being pro-active 
 Kudos to our principals who have incentives for staff 
 Adams and Irving are Pilot Program for a new mister machine used for disinfecting our 

classrooms 
 

o Board called for the Bond! – Tammy Bright 
 May 7th is voting day 
 New High School, existing High School renovated for Career Tech classes 
 Safety renovations for Coleman and Cooke Elementaries 
 Possible new courses at CHS 

• Outdoor Exploration-students can earn up to 3 certifications 
• Partners in PE-General Ed student partners with Special Ed student in the 

classroom 
 

o HEB Community Challenge – Pam Lea 
 Program many of our neighboring districts are involved in 
 Healthy initiatives earn you points 
 Usually starts in January and runs until March 
 Promotes healthy living as well as friendly competition 
 Suggested the elementaries could host a Health Fair 

 

 Last meeting April 20, 2016 to be held at the new Child Nutrition facilities 
 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 12:44 pm 


